
Birthday’s: Joanna Dalton 05/10; Art Chavez 05/11; Chase Lane 05/15 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

(I hadn’t received deposit info for May before publishing Bulletin) 

 

 

FBC, Newman has a more than a few ways for you to 

give; online through tithe.ly on our website, by mail, by 

dropping your envelope off at the church office, or at a 

Sunday morning service. We thank you for faithfully 

giving. Clearly mark your offering envelopes with your 

name, amount of your tithe or offering, your address, 

and any changes we may not be aware of. 
 

 

FBC, Newman’s Guest Wi-Fi Password is: guest1234 
 

 

Church Staff 
 

Senior Pastor Tim Rempel          (209) 602-2492 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer          (209) 324-4958 

Administrative Assistant Ruth Carey        (209) 631-6585 

Worship Leader Marsha Silva         (209) 585-5246 
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First Baptist 
Church of Newman 

910 R Street / P.O. Box 759 

Newman, CA 95360 (209) 862-2393 

http://www.fbcnewman.org 

   
 

 

 

 

 
  9:45am Sunday school for Adults 

11:00am Sunday Morning Worship in the Sanctuary  

  Click to LIVE Stream on FBCN’s YouTube Channel 

  Posted also to fbcnewman.org & Facebook 

6:00pm NO Evening Programs – Happy Mother’s Day 

 

An Announcement from our Scholarship Committee: 

Applications for the FBCN College Scholarship will be accepted until May 

31st, 2021. Applicants should be a current, active member or regular 

attendee of the congregation, be enrolled in an accredited public or private 

university, college, or trade school leading to a degree or certification, and 

have a minimum 2.0 GPA. If interested, please contact the church office at 

(209) 862-2393 for an application. 

Your Scholarship Committee 

 

Vacation Bible School – July 11th – 16th, 2021 
Associate Pastor Tim Weimer is still 

looking for people to volunteer to help 

with this year’s Vacation Bible School 

in July. The sign-up sheet is on the 

bulletin board, so pray about where God 

would have you serve. We’re excited to be able to have VBS this year, so 

let’s make it a great one! The time will be 6pm – 8pm. 

: 
 

Tues 05/11  Worship Practice in Sanctuary at 6:30pm 

   Finance Committee Mtg. in Fellowship Hall – 7pm 

Wed 05/12  Women’s Bible Study here at 10:30am 

   Prayer and Bible Study here at 7pm 

Thur 05/13 Men’s Group meets here at 7pm 

 

NAMB PRAYER CALENDAR 
Brian and Sandy Styer, Chaplain, Mason Fire Dept., 

Mason, TN (Fire/Emergency Services, Disaster Relief, 

Healthcare and Community Chaplain) 

346 Rosemark Road, Atoka, TN 38004 

bstyer@liberty.edu 

Pray for the safety of my firefighters who face 

challenges of having the needed resources to cover a 

town of about 600 people while also providing emergency medical 

services to a federal correction facility of 800 inmates and staff. 

Pray: 05/09/2021 to 05/15/2021 

 

Send Relief Ministry Centers 
Each Ministry Center is designed to teach churches how to meet needs and 

change lives. The goal is to inspire people to action and provide the 

resources and experience to successfully establish or grow a similar 

ministry in their area. Pray for the impact of these ministry centers to be 

multiplied by the people who are trained and sent back to their own 

communities. 

 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE REQUEST:  
We are currently recruiting volunteers for various committees and 

positions in the church. If you're interested in serving God and your church 

family, please call or text Mike Dalton at (209) 543-4917 or email him 

at: msajdalton@sbcglobal.net to find out where you can serve. We are a 

small church right now and it’s going to take us all pitching in and helping 

where needed, so pray and ask our Lord where He would have you serve. 

Thank you for your servant hearts. 

 
Pastor Tim Rempel is on a mission trip to Ukraine in the city of Kherson 

until May 16th. He is traveling with Pastor Greg Perkins of FBC, Waterford 

so we ask that you keep both pastors and their families in your prayers. We 

pray traveling mercies and a wonderful time! 

Mother’s Day Message: 
 

‘Don’t Be Discouraged’ 

Numbers 21:4 

Pastor Jose Cruz Medina 

http://www.fbcnewman.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAo26WS7lHVPN9rZuDKk39g
mailto:bstyer@liberty.edu
mailto:msajdalton@sbcglobal.net

